
Midway Middle School Choir
2022 7th/8th Grade Solo Festival

Dear MMS Choir Parents and Students,

Solo Festival is a wonderful opportunity for all of our 7th/8th grade choir students who would
like to prepare and perform a solo by memory for a judge. Students are given a variety of songs

to choose from and may choose one to learn outside of class on their own. Each of these
students will be provided with a copy of the music and can access practice recordings for their

individual song on Schoology. Teachers will listen to the solos in class prior to the event to assist
with vocal technique and performance guidelines.

Solo Festival is an OPTIONAL event on the choir calendar but is highly recommended as it
benefits the entire program. Every student who chooses to participate will strengthen their

personal musicianship skills which, in turn, contributes to their individual ensembles here at
Midway Middle!

Event Details

Midway Middle School 7th/8th Grade Solo Festival 2022
Saturday, Nov 12, 2022

Midway High School Choir Room
Entry Fee: $3

Students may sign up for a 6 minute time slot on the choir room door. There is a $3 entry fee and a form for both
students and parents to sign which helps pay for judges, music, and other hosting expenses. Each student will

receive a critique sheet from their judge that gives their score and comments along with a certificate that can be
framed.

Please encourage your student to participate in this worthwhile experience and thank you again
for your support of our choral program!

Sincerely,
Kayla Torp & Hyeyoung Ku

800 N Hewitt Dr    -    Hewitt, TX    -    kayla.torp@midwayisd.org    -    (254) 761-5680 ext. 3821


